
Building Game Changers

What a year! 2020 brought unique challenges and opportunities to our lives and our
community. We have adapted, pivoted and grown to meet the needs of our kids. When
schools shut down in March, the week before our spring classes started, we launched
Homeschool Golf School to engage with our kids and allow them to continue growing with
us. We seek to inspire kids, but through the onset of the pandemic they were the ones who
inspired us with their resilience.

We invested great effort and care into creating a plan to safely resume classes. Our staff
outlined safety protocols and opened summer registration not knowing how our First Tee
family would respond. We were thrilled by the overwhelming positive response and served
many happy kids this past year:

100% of families who completed our summer feedback survey were
comfortable/very comfortable with our safety measures
96.9% of those parents indicated they likely/definitely will continue participating in
our future programs
97.5% of parents this fall indicated that their child had fun and were
interested/engaged during classes
100% of families are likely/extremely likely to recommend us to others

We exist to enable kids to build the strength of character that empowers them through a
lifetime of new challenges. None of this would be possible without your support. It's your
continued support of our mission that fuels the growing impact we make in our community.

Please consider making a year-end contribution today!
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https://www.firstteegcnky.org/
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/TheFirstTeeofGreaterCincinnat/TFTGCNKY-1.html
https://www.facebook.com/firsttee.gcnky
https://www.instagram.com/firstteegcnky/



